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Dear Neighbor,

I’m excited to publish another employment bulletin ahead of our upcoming Back to School

Celebration and Job Fair! With prices rising, families are making tough decisions so I wanted

to make sure you knew about career opportunities available in the area to make your job

search a little easier.

Please feel free to contact me at grivera@nysenate.gov or at 718-933-2034 with any questions,

comments, or concerns. We hope that you and your loved ones are well and we remain

committed, more than ever, to serve our community and the district I represent.
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